
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Friday 7th February 2025 
 
Class 2 Trip to Woodhorn Museum - Wednesday 19th February 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our history topic about coal mining I have booked a visit to Woodhorn Colliery 
Museum on Wednesday 19th February. This visit will enhance the children’s learning and 
help them to gain a deeper understanding of working conditions in a mine, a sense of 
community which existed within mining villages and an appreciation of the Pitman Painters 
achievements and how art enriched their lives. 
 
We will depart school at 9am and travel by coach to Woodhorn Museum in order to begin 
our workshop sessions at 10am. The museum will provide an area for us to store our coats 
and bags and to eat our lunch. Workshops will end at 2pm and following this we will travel 
back to school in time for the usual end of day arrangements.  
 
Children will need to be in full school uniform and will also need to bring a water bottle, 
waterproof coat and in a small rucksack and a packed lunch as we will be there all day. 
 
The cost of this trip would normally be £15 per pupil but on this occasion this will be 
covered by the PTA. We thank them for all of their hard work in raising funds to enable us to 
go on school trips such as this. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. The permission 
slips which you filled in and returned at the beginning of the year cover consent for this trip. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Fortescue 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


